
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

LEGAL  NOTICE 

 

 

At the Special Meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town 

of Beacon Falls, Ct., held May 23, 2018,  the Commission voted to approve Application 

P-2018-214,  Tiverton, Subdivision located on Fairfield Place and Burton Road  with  

Standard Conditions along with the following conditions: 

1) Open Space and or a fee in lieu of open space  

2) Applicant agrees to pay Town Engineering fees throughout the completion of the 

    project. 

 

 

Mary Ellen Fernandes 

Clerk, P & Z Commission  

 

 

 

 

 

Please publish May 31, 2018. 

 

 

 

 


